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Recently the RM of Woodlands has been receiving news from concerned property owners about many 
individuals walking along the top of the Geo Tubes at the Twin Beach area of Woodlands.  People should be 
aware that these tubes were not designed for this purpose and accidents could occur from falling off the 
tubes and onto debris that is piled up in many areas near the tubes.  People should also consider the privacy 
issues that arise when walking along these tubes, as there are many locations where they can look into 
people's windows due to the height advantage.  Your anticipated cooperation and consideration to your 
neighbours would be greatly appreciated. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     Rural Municipality of Woodlands 
Box 10         Donald Walsh – Reeve 

Woodlands, Manitoba     

R0C 3H0       Lynn Kauppila, CMMA 

Telephone (204) 383-5679      Chief Administrative Officer 

Fax:  (204) 383-5169 

email:  rmwdlds1@mts.net 



 

 


